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1 May 2019 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Secondary Summer Performance of ‘School of Rock’.  
 
This year there will be two performances and both will be held at Five Acre Wood School, Loose Site 
on Wednesday 22 May 2019. The first performance will begin at 10.00am and the second at 
11.00am. 
 
Secondary and Sixth Form classes will be performing songs from School of Rock as follows: 
 

School of Rock – 22nd May, 10-12.00 

(10.00am) 1st performance (11.00am) 2nd performance 

Aspen 
Robin 
Osprey 
Periwinkle, Owls and Peregrine 
Buttercup 
Snowdrop 
Rabbit 
Pine Marten and Otter 
 

Swallow 
Nightingale 
Alder * 
Blackthorn * 
Ash * 
Sixth Form * 
Hazelwood 
Primrose 
 

 
* Please note, ONLY the students from Snodland that have chosen to perform (Classes * above) will 
be attending the Loose site for this performance.  
 
Parents/carers are asked to be seated at least 10 minutes before the performance starts. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Peggy Murphy 
Head Teacher 
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